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Please do not burden the hospitals by making them a very expensive hotel for the 

homeless. The hospital ERs are already struggling with limited beds for the sick and 

the cost of housing the homeless will be a financial burden that will be passed on to 

tax payers. I strongly oppose this proposal.  


